
 

 

How To Donate 

Scan the link and donate what you can! 

Checks may also be mailed to; 
Safe Haven Baby Boxes, 

PO BOX 185, Woodburn, IN, 4679 
(Put “Baldwin baby box’ in Memo Line) 

 

SCAN HERE 

A Gift of Hope. A Chance at Life. 

No baby should ever be left without safety, and no mother should 
ever feel she has no choice. A Safe Haven Baby Box gives 
mothers in crisis a secure, loving, and anonymous way to 
surrender their newborns safely ensuring that the baby is 
protected and cared for within minutes. 

This simple box can be the diƯerence between life and loss. It is 
a place of hope, a place of love, and a second chance for the 
most vulnerable among us. 

We are working to bring a Safe Haven Baby Box to our 
community, but we cannot do it without your help. Our goal to 
raise is $40,000. The initial build cost is $15,500. Additional 
costs include installation, alarm system, education (for EMS, 
local hospitals, local law enforcement and Dispatch) and yearly 
maintenance fees. Every dollar you give moves us closer to 
saving a life. 

 

Save a life right here in 
 St. Croix County!  

This box will be located at 
Baldwin EMS’s new station 


